
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 25th OCTOBER 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

 

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week were RM 100% WOW!! 
Whole school attendance for the week was 95.0%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 96.6% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

RM 100% 

5G 98.6% 

RC 98.3% 

4B 97.2% 

1K 97.0% 

6E 96.8% 

6W 96.3% 

4CM 94.4% 

3P 94.3% 

1A 93.8% 

3D 93.1% 

2B 90.7% 

2J 90.7% 

5S 89.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 Bonfire Safety Talk 

Year 5 & 6                             
On Friday the 25th October at 11am both Year 

5 and 6 will have the PCSO policing team 

speak to them about the dangers around 

fireworks and bonfire night and ways to 

ensure they keep safe. With Half term fast 

approaching and many festivities taking place 

involving fireworks we want to ensure that 

our children understand the firework safety 

code and keep themselves safe. 

 

 

 

 

                                                     

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!     
for Amazing Progress in Phonics! 

 

 

 UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Tues 22nd & Weds 23rd Oct – Reception Balance Bike sessions 

Wednesday 23rd October – Y5 & 6 Cross Country Tournament 

Friday 25th October – 9.00am Harvest Festival in Church 

Friday 25th October – PCSO Bonfire Safety Sessions Y5 & Y6 

Friday 25th October – 3.15pm School Closes for Half term Break 

Monday 4th November – 8.35am School Opens  

Tuesday 12th & Weds 13th November – Parents Evenings 

 

 

 

 

  Parents Evenings                    
On Tuesday the 12th & Wednesday the 13th 

November we will be holding the first of our 

Parents evening sessions. A letter & text will be 

sent after half term with booking information. 

            

 

 

HARVEST SERVICE  

 

On Friday the 25th October at 9.00am                              

We will be holding our Annual Harvest Service in                             

St. Barnabas Church. We would love for you to 

join us if you are able. Thankyou 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

